
For further details and information, 
please contact Wendy DaDalt at 
GVRD Parks (East Area) 604-530-4983 
or fax 604-530-5251.

Do you know a young person who is 
making a difference for the environment?

•  applicants must be 19 years of age or younger; 

•  Each candidate will require a Letter of Nomination for his or  
 her work in volunteering a minimum of 100 hours in an 
 environmental project, accompanied by a short resume and  
 statement of education and career goals;

•  Canadian citizenship is required;

•  Deadline for applications is FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2006.

Nominations are now being sought for 
the 4th annual award and bursary, 
with the criteria as follows:

This award is administered by the Pacific Parklands Foundation. 

The award will be made at the GVRD Parks Ideas Fair on March 25, 2006.


